
 

 

 
From:    
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 12:13 PM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk>; Mckenna Lorna: H&F <Lorna.Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk>; 

  
Subject: Fwd: 2024/00542/LAPR JD Wetherspoons 474 Fulham Road (Old Market Hall/former Tube 
Station) 
 
Dear Lorna,  
Please see the additional supporting letter from Southern Housing for tonight’s license 
hearing.  
Kind regards,  

  
  



 
 

 

 
14/6/2024 
 
 
For the attention of: 
All landlords, leaseholders, and tenants of Fulham Broadway Shops 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Re:  Southern Housing (SH) engagement on security measures for the rear of the 
shops at Fulham Broadway, leading onto Vanston Place 
 
With your consent, Southern Housing would like to carry out an appraisal of the fencing 
and security measures surrounding the rear of the shopping centre, and the adjoining 
shops and businesses.  
 
This is to make safe and prevent access after concerns have been raised around the 
risk of youths climbing onto the roof of Fulham Broadway Shopping Centre. This has 
been witnessed on many occasions and presents a significant risk to their safety. 
 
We would like to engage our contractors to advise on the best solution, then revert with 
costs and a way forward. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns on this, please contact me at: 
 
michael.edwards@southernhousing.org.uk 

 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Michael Edwards 
Director of Reactive Repairs – Contract Services 
 
 




